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Transgender and Gender Identity Policy:
We affirm our commitment to creating an inclusive environment where all members, regardless of gender identity or expression, feel respected, valued, and safe.

Self-Identification:
· Members are encouraged to self-identify their gender identity to the corps administration in a manner that aligns with their personal comfort level. This information will be kept confidential and will only be shared with necessary personnel for purposes of accommodations.
 Pronoun Usage:
· Members have the right to be addressed by the name and pronouns that correspond to their gender identity. All members and staff are expected to use the correct name and pronouns for each individual.
Restroom and Shower Facilities:
· Members have the right to use restroom and shower facilities that correspond to their gender identity. In situations where individual facilities are not available, such as a single-occupancy gender-neutral facility or a multiple-occupant, gender-neutral with lockable single occupant stalls, members will be provided with options that respect their privacy and comfort. Special accommodations, such as intentional scheduling, will be arranged whenever possible to respect the privacy of individuals who may feel uncomfortable or unsafe in open communal spaces.
· Members are encouraged to communicate their needs and preferences regarding shower accommodations to the corps administration as soon as possible. 

*Spirit of Atlanta will follow all state laws regarding the use of bathrooms and locker rooms when in government areas or K-12 schools. 

Sleeping Arrangements:
In Communal Spaces:
· During shared sleeping arrangements in a gym or other communal space, efforts will be made to provide gender-neutral or private sleeping areas for members who may feel uncomfortable or unsafe in gender-segregated spaces. Members will have the option to request specific sleeping arrangements based on their gender identity.
· While in communal sleep spaces and when the corps is separated by gender, members will be allowed to sleep in the area of the gym that corresponds with their gender identity. 
In Hotels:
· When staying in hotels, members will be assigned rooms based on their gender identity, with consideration for privacy and comfort. Efforts will be made to accommodate rooming preferences while ensuring the safety and well-being of all members.


